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Resumption of Squadron Meetings
 in Response to schools reopening (Updated on 29 Oct 20)

In view of class resumption in all schools for more than a month and school facilities have been reopened for use gradually, all squadrons are encouraged to resume meetings in schools as far as possible. 
Should you have any enquiry, please contact HQ Administrative Manager by email (hq@aircadets.org.hk) or by phone at 2712 8900.
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